
 

 

 

The Early Years Pupil Premium (EYPP) and supporting Looked After Children 

 

The EYPP will be available from April 2015 for eligible 3 and 4 year olds accessing funded 

early education. It supplies up to an additional £300 for children accessing their funded 

place. 

The EYPP will provide the nursery, pre-school or child minder with extra funding to enhance 

the opportunities, support and experiences offered as part of the child’s early education.  

Looked After Children will be eligible for this additional funding. 

The Local Authority (LA) is responsible for ensuring that Looked After Children in a 

nursery/pre-school/childminder provision make progress and that their individual learning 

and development needs are met. If you have a Looked After Child in your provision the LA 

will 

• organise a meeting with the provider, social worker, foster carer/s and others as 

appropriate to develop a Personal Education Plan (PEP) for the child, this will also 

include how the EYPP funding will be spent to support the child's learning and 

development 

• arrange for an Improvement Advisor to support the implementation of the PEP by 

providing monthly support visits.  

• monitor the impact the EYPP funding has had on the learning and development of 

the child 

 

 


